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From the Principal

Veolia Mulwaree Trust
Congratulations to the Havenlee P&C, who have been successful in receiving a grant of $10 507 from the Veolia Mulwaree Trust to put towards the completion of the Multi-Sensory Path and Soft Fall Project. The first stage of the project was started by the Havenlee senior students after the school received a DEC “School to Work” grant. Using the initial grant, the students started work on upgrading their “senior” playground by “designing” and putting in a water feature, doing mozaics and revitalising the herb gardens. It is wonderful we have received the Veolia Mulwaree Trust Grant as we can complete the second stage of the project and make the area wheelchair accessible and safe for all students to access.

Awards Assembly
I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Awards Assembly on Tuesday 3 December. The classes have been working hard on their performances and the costumes look fabulous. Remember that all guests are invited to come back to the school staffroom for light refreshments after the Assembly.

Katrina Eyland
School Principal
Up and Coming Events
Term 4 Week 9 
Monday 2 Dec
Scripture Celebration
Tuesday 3 Dec
Awards Assembly


International Day of People with Disability
Term 4 Week 10 
Tuesday 10 Dec
Year 12 Graduation

Term 4 Week 11 
Wednesday 18 Dec
Students last day of school

Term 1 Week 1, 2014 
Wednesday 29 Jan
Students first day of school
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RAP Awards

(Really Awesome Person)
Congratulations to the following students who received RAP awards.

1P
Damian, Taylor
2P
Faith, Charlee
3M
Zeke, Ashlyn, Buddy, Bailey, Heath, Paul
4M
Tobias x 2
5S
Kayla x 2, Grace, Ashlynn x 2, Shae-Lynn x 2, Declan
6S
Joshua, Mitchell, Dominic, Mathew x 2, Shiun, Clayton
Highlights
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· Shayden – saying ‘more please’ for jelly
· Declan – great dictionary and maths work during PSP

WHAT TO DO IF YOUR CHILD IS AWAY
Don't forget if your child is absent from school you will need to write in your child’s communication book. Notes must explain why your child missed school and how many days your child was absent. Please remember to include the date and sign it. If your child is going to be away for more than 3 days please let us know so we can let the teacher know.

HEAD LICE
Head lice are a very common problem that most

parents and teachers are more than familiar with.

Having a child with head lice can be frustrating, time consuming and expensive. The fact that anyone with a head can catch them ‐ regardless of age, sex, background or how clean your hair is and that it takes only one infested head to infest a whole class, we ask that you please take the time to check your child’s hair regularly. If we all do our part we just may get rid of these nasty little creatures.

Tips for parents in reducing the spread of head lice:

 Regularly check your children's hair

 Teach older children to check their own hair

 Tie back and braid long hair

 Keep a fine tooth head lice comb in the bathroom

and encourage all family members to use it when

they wash their hair
Community News
SWAN Australia is a not-for-profit incorporated association. We offer support to parents, carers and friends of people whose child/children have an undiagnosed genetic disorder/syndrome or an extremely rare condition for which there is no support group. We want to ensure that nobody has to walk this journey alone and that information and professional services are accessible to everyone affected by a genetic condition.

Our purpose is to:

Offer emotional support for parents/carers who have a child/children without a diagnosis.

Be able to listen to parent/carer stories and share the good and not so good parts of parenting a SWAN child.

Provide information to parents/carers who have a child/children without a diagnosis.

Advocate for more funding for genetic research so more testing is available, turnaround time on testing is decreased and more accurate results are obtained.

Advocate for better resources and pathways for our child/children without a diagnosis.

Syndromes Without A Name (SWAN) Australia

ABN: 60 997 297 388

Tel: 0404 280 441

Email: info@swanaus.com.au

Website: www.swanaus.com.au
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With 23 years of experience, we have clinics in Sydney, Bowral, Lismore and surrounding areas, Yamba and surrounding areas and more recently, Gold Coast, Brisbane, Ipswich, as well as the Sunshine Coast . We specialise in screening, assessment and intervention for 0-18 year olds with speech and language delays, learning difficulties, Autism and Autistic Spectrum Disorders, attention deficits and developmental delay, Down Syndrome, Fragile X Syndrome, Cerebral Palsy, hearing and vision impairment
We are registered Medicare providers and are registered with private health funds so that our clients can take advantage of the rebates available to them. We are providers for the Medicare items for Enhanced Primary Care Plans (EPC) as well as follow up services (after the EPC sessions have finished) for people of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander descent. We are also an approved Medicare provider for the Mental Health Care Plan (Occupational Therapy only).  New Medicare item numbers are also available for children diagnosed with one of the disabilities under the Better Start Initiative & offers 20 Medicare rebated sessions to children under 13. Please ask us for more information regarding this valuable initiative
If you would like further information regarding our service or to make a referral please contact Samantha Daley, Occupational Therapist, on 0417 229 878, or our head office on 02 6646 3143. Alternatively you can email us at   ot4kids@bigpond.net.au 
Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the advertised events or services.[image: image4.png]
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